
St Francis’ Primary School,  
18 Chapel Lane, Drumaroad, Castlewellan, BT31 9PQ 

02844811450    www.stfrancispsdrumaroad.com    
Mr John Paul Magee jmagee387@c2kni.net 

 
Dear Parents, 

This year we will be focusing: 

Numeracy – Problem Solving 

Literacy – Punctuation  

 

As you are aware, throughout the year, we host various parental workshops to 

assist you in supporting your child at home. 

 

We want these parental workshops to be beneficial and worthwhile. Therefore, 

please complete the reply slip below stating what workshop you feel would be 

beneficial to you and your child. This does not have to be linked to our focus 

areas but should relate to the curriculum.  

 

Please return to school by Friday 27th October 2017. 

 

Many Thanks 

 

John Paul Magee 

 

 

I would like a parental workshop on ……………………………………………………………. 

 

Signed:…………………………………………………….. 

Date:…………………………………………………. 

http://www.stfrancispsdrumaroad.com/

